Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 21 January 2016 0&:
To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: 29 Chalk Farm Road

Dear Mr Gentet, | see that the doors which are the subject of the above planning application have
already been moved. Please can you tell me whether or not the planning application (on which |
commented on behalf of the Residents Association) has been decided?

Best wishes

Patricia Thomas



